
Things to Remember 
 

Open Afternoon— 

Monday 16th July  from 1:30pmThis is an  

opportunity to look at your children’s books with 

your child.  Children can be taken home early on 

this day. As Year 2 parents have been invited to 

the Dinosaur Museum, and Leaver’s Assembly too, 

please don’t feel obliged to come on this day if you 

can’t! 

Tuesday 17th Fun day—children are welcome to 

come to school in home clothes  and should bring a 

swimming costume/shorts and a towel too in a sep-

arate bag. There is a bouncy slide and other fun 

activities. Lisa is making a tasty lunch  and there 

will be a magic show  followed by party tea. The 

afternoon ends at 3.30pm and you can collect your 

child from the hall. 

Year 2 Moving on Assembly Wednesday 18th 

July 9:15am in the hall at Pewley.   
 

Library books & Reading Books  

Thank you for bringing back the library books. We 

are still missing some so please search for any 

books which may be lost under beds or behind  

sofas etc.  JTLYK  13th July 2018 

We can hardly believe that the year is nearly over! 

All the children have worked very hard year and we 

have really enjoyed teaching the whole year group.  

This week the children  have been very busy  

preparing for the moving on assembly and we are 

looking forward to all the special  events during the 

last week of term. 

There is a ‘Thank you’ coffee morning at 

10.15am on Thursday 19th. We really appreci-

ate all the help you have given us with trips, 

sticking or helping out in the classrooms. 

Please  come along! 


